
June 5, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council     June 10, 2003 
 

WAIVER OF BUILDING PERMIT FEES FOR CHILD SAFE PROGRAM 
LOCATED AT 1083 10TH STREET  

 
 
Recommendation:   
 
That the City Council waive building permit fees for this volunteer project. 
 
Background: 
 
Councilmember Reviczky requested that the City Council consider waiving the building 
permit fees for this volunteer project.  The Child Design project received a waiver of 
building permits fees on an earlier project at this location in 2001.  The project is 
sponsored by a group that promotes safe design in building for children.  The project is 
used in the promotional materials distributed by the foundation. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


